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Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

From: jim anderson <ljanderson1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 4:29 PM
To: Rokke, Jon@Waterboards
Subject: Fw: draft update order R3-2014-0050

 
 
---- 
 
Dear Mr. Rokke, 
 
The up-coming hearing concerning Cambrian's  water supply  is extremely important.  I have lived here for 32 years and 
owned property since mid 1950s.  Water has always been a problem.  Please help us keep the SWF in use.  Even without 
any growth we need a water supply we can count on for periods on drought and fire protection. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Anderson 


